
FRASER POWER SQUADRON  
 
Minutes of Executive meeting of January 30th. at residence of Bill Couch 1017 Walalee Dr, Ladner 8 P.M.  
 
Present  Lou Durant  Bill Couch  
  Art Watts  Tony Paiger  
  Eric Norton  Bob Dodd  
 
Secretary to write letter to Garth Griffith requesting instructions and application forms for 22 piloting exams.(22 is 
a tentative figure) 
 
Piloting expected to be written Feb. 21st. 1967.  
 
A.P. to be written Feb 22, 1967 - 9 Papers required.  
 
Seamanship to be written March 9 or March 23. 
 
Secretary to contact Garth Griffith to obtain a supply of form 12 exam order forms or one copy that can be 
duplicated.  
 
An order sent to national for 1 Pad of form 12 exam order forms. 1 pad of supply order forms and 6  
 
Moved by Cmdr. Paiger and 2nd by Lt Couch carried that the graduation party be held April 21st. 1967 and the 
Richmond Rendezvous and that tickets to be sold at $9.00 per couple. Recommended that Jackson Printing be 
contacted to print Graduation party tickets. That Annie Oakley's be limited to Minister-John Patrick, Mr. & Mrs. A. 
Coulson and District Represent and Wife.  
 
Recommended by Cmdr. Paiger that a local knowledge course of 5 or more sessions be looked into with a view 
to starting the coarse next year.  
 
Moved by Cmdr. Paiger 2nd Past Cmdr. Watts carried that next General Meeting be held Thursday Feb. 16, 
1967, 8 P.M. at the Richmond Yacht Club. 
 
Secretary to forward a notice of the meeting to District Cmdr. Gavin Thompson AP 770 Evelyn Dr. West 
Vancouver, B.C. 
 
Past Cmdr. Art Watts volunteered to contact Mr. Norman Hacking as possible speaker for next meeting.  
 
Lady Associate enrolment fwded to HO 4/2/67. 
 
Letter requesting application forms to Garth Griffith 6/2/67. 


